
 

Construction Notice 

Utility Relocations on 99 Avenue and 156 Street 

AREA 5 

 

This is a supplemental notice for work previously mention in the following notice: Utility 

Relocations on 156 Street/Meadowlark Road between 88 and 100 Avenue 

 

Marigold crews are relocating the utility line along Meadowlark Road/156 Street between 

88 and 100 Avenue. The utility line currently sits in the middle of Meadowlark Road/156 

Street. It will be shifted to the west side of the road and tie-ins (connections) to properties 

along 156 Street will be performed. 

 

Starting on or around April 11, 2022, crews will be working near the intersection of 99 

Avenue and 156 Street. To accommodate this work, traffic movements in this intersection 

will be limited. On the east side of 156 Street, access to 99 Avenue will be limited to right in 

and right out. On the west side of 156 Street, 99 Avenue will be limited to right out only. 

 

Residents can expect temporary parking bans and pedestrian detours in work areas. This 

work will occur during daytime hours (7 a.m. – 9 p.m.) and is expected to last one week.  

 

99 Avenue and 156 Street  

 
To accommodate this work, the public will be impacted in the following areas: 

https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/dbb66509-d747-4d73-a07c-6b15b3818fdc-ce9b08f7-e3ea-48f9-bcb2-63ae075c9de9-1-Mar-22%20156%20St%2088-100%20Ave%20Utility%20Relocates.pdf
https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/dbb66509-d747-4d73-a07c-6b15b3818fdc-ce9b08f7-e3ea-48f9-bcb2-63ae075c9de9-1-Mar-22%20156%20St%2088-100%20Ave%20Utility%20Relocates.pdf


• This work will occur during daytime hours (7 a.m. – 9 p.m.). 

• There will be parking restrictions in place while the work occurs. 

• Sections of the Meadowlark Road/156 Street will be reduced to single-lane 

traffic in either direction while work occurs.  

• 99 Avenue east of 156 Street will be limited to right in and right out traffic. 

• 99 Avenue west of 156 Street will be limited to right out only. 

• Pedestrian traffic will be maintained; however, it may be detoured. 

• ETS access will be maintained. 

• This work is expected to last one week. 

• Marigold is aware of the residences in the area and will reduce 

disturbances as best as possible. 

 

The information in this bulletin is current to March 25, 2022. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.  Marigold Infrastructure Partners is excited 

to be a part of Edmonton’s economic recovery. 

 

Contact Us 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  Public@Marigoldinfra.ca 

Call:  780-412-2183 

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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